
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
June 10, 2019 meeting minutes 

 
 
Meeting was called to order. 
 
Secretary report was accepted as sent out. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Burma trail is now open. 
If anyone has time to go out and check if any work needs to be done, feel free.  Just remember to keep 
track of your hours and turn into Chris.   
 
Joint on tractor needs to be fixed.  Chris will be working on it and the key will be pulled until it is fixed.  
Will need to do mowing after it is fixed. 
 
Any hours worked need to be turned into Chris by July 1st so he can turn them in. 
 
Mower blades will need to be swapped out soon.  Chris will get to this. 
 
If you need any supplies from Schueller Co. go through President (Chris) or Vice President (Gary). 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
Next meeting will be held Monday July 8 at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


